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Once again our annual 
makaronada was a great success. 
Nearly 100 people joined us on 
Meatfare Sunday to enjoy 
spaghetti, salad, garlic bread and 
dessert.  

 

Folks enjoying the makaronada! 

As a result of our succesful event, 
at our March general meeting, we 
voted to donate $1,000 to the 
food bank in Tripoli, Arcadia. 

You can see  more photos of the 
makaronada on our Facebook page! 

 

Sandy Katis, Sophia & Bill Drossos 

Of course, we couldn't have done 
it without the generousity of our 
memembers. 

 

Yanni Armaou, Karen Anastasopoulos, 
Chris Katis 

  

Larry & Irene Papadopoulos with Dee & 
Jim Zarkos 

THANK YOU to everyone for your 
hard work and support in making 
this event a success! 

 

Ted Giannopoulos preps the salad 

MAKARONADA! 
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April Event  

It's time once again for another 
Theodoros Kolokotronis outing! 
Plan on joining us for a trip to the 
amazing Natural History Museum 
of Utah! 

 

When: Wednesday, April 23 

TIME: 6:30 

PRICES: 

 $11 Adults 

 $9 (13-24 & 65+) 

 $8 (3-12) 
 

WHERE: 301 Wakara Way 
 
 
 

 
 

Along with their amazing 
permanent collection, we'll also 
be seeing the widely-acclaimed 
visiting chocolate exhibit! 

Please RSVP to Karen A.  
801.913.2414 

karenanast@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Arcadians in Action  

 

Past president Joanne Saltas 
participated in the New York City 
Greek Independence Day parade 
as part of her duties as Grand 
President of the Daughters of 
Penelope. 

 

  

FYI 
 

Save the date: Our annual picnic will be held Sunday, July 6th 

at George Washington Park. 

Scholarship deadline: Applications for the Western District 

scholarship must be postmarked no later the May 3rd.   PFA 
members, their children or grandchildren are eligible.  
Application forms are available online at 
www.panarcadianwest.org/downloads.htm 

Recent elections: Congratulations to recently re-elected 

officers - Christopher Katis (president), Antoinette Sotiriou (VP), 
Irene Wallingford (treasure), and Sandra Katis (secretary).  

Have an idea for our next issue? Know 
an Arcadian who’s interested in 
joining? Want to pay your dues? 
Contact President Christopher Katis at 
chriskatis@comcast.net And be sure 
to follow us on Facebook! 

                                                      
     

 

 

 

Our next regular meeting is 
May 20 at 6:00 at The Other 
Place.  See you there! 

 


